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Date of Issue:  23rd March 2021 - updated & revised 29/03/21 
 

1. MARINERS ARE HEREBY ADVISED that dredging operations will take place in 
Eyemouth Harbour beginning on or around the 24th March 2021. 
 

2. MV Shearwater will commence dredging by the lifeboat station and the pub 
Contented Sole as indicated on the plan below: 
 

3. All vessels must contact Harbour Master when entering or leaving the harbour, 
using VHF Ch.12 
 

4. Mariners are advised that temporary restrictions to vessel movements may 
occur and that they should navigate with caution. If intending to pass 
Shearwater when engaged in dredging operations, seek permission to do so 
from Shearwater on VHF Ch.12.  
Shearwater can cease operations to ensure safe passage. 

 
5. A berth at Gunsgreen basin will be reserved for the dredger. 

 
6. During this time vessels may be required to move berth as directed by the 

Harbour Master, to facilitate dredging operations.  
Vessel's cooperation will be greatly appreciated. 
 



 
 



 
 
 

By order of the Harbour Master 
Brian Wilson 
Eyemouth Harbour Trust 
 


